
MEMORANDUM 
TO:   Blair Mayor and City Council 

From:  CJ Heaton, Director of Public Works 

Date:  5/13/25 

Re:  Streetlights Hwy 75 South 

 With the completion of Hollow Road and any future development along Hwy 75 in 
mind, staff have been working with OPPD to get streetlights installed along Hwy 75.  OPPD 
has presented the attached lighting plan and anticipates starting work very soon.  Starting 
at Hollow Road and running to P35A, lights will be placed along the north side of the 
highway, and a few on the south side in wider areas, mainly near the Cargill entrance. 

Staff Recommendation: Approval of the resolution to install street lights along 
Highway 75. 

Financial Impact: NA 

 

 

 

 


